# ST. FRANCIS XAVIER CATHOLIC SCHOOL SOME MUSTANG MESSAGE

Paula Johnson, Principal School Phone: (225) 387- 6639 Rev. Edward Chiffriller, Pastor School Fax: (225) 383-1215

**November 5, 2021** 

#### Celebration of All Saints Day



Appreciation of Father

Dear Father Ed.

Thank you Father for all you do. For your work, your kindness, and guidance too.

You point to Jesus, You walk the walk! (We usually listen when you talk!)

We think you're special! We think you're great! And we will pray for you every day!

No, really Father! We've got your back. Now we'll cut you a little slack. We truly think that you're the best. And thank you for all that you invest.

God Bless you, Father Ed!

**Scholastic Book Fair** 

The annual Scholastic Book Fair is scheduled Monday, November 15 – 19. Students may purchase books from 9 – 2. If parents choose to purchase books with their children, masks are required.



#### Prayer of Thanks

Thank You Father for Your goodness, Your grace, Your love, Your mercy, Your peace, Your power, Your provision, Your direction, Your joy, Your strength, and Your guidance. Father, You are our all and all. Thank You for what You have done and for what You are doing in our lives. We love you and exalt You in Jesus name. Amen.



In recognition of National Pastor's Appreciation!



#### National Jr. BETA Day Of Service

BETA students, parents, and staff volunteered to clean the Lutheran Cemetery on Saturday, November 6. For many of the students, this was their first time being in a cemetery. They left asking when they could help again. Thanks to all who encourage children to give to their community.







#### Mark Your Calendar

November 15 – Literacy Fair Projects Submitted

November 16 - Literacy Fair Projects Judged

November 15 – 19 – Scholastic Book Fair

November 19 – School Mass

November 19 - No Big Buddy Afterschool Program.

November 22 – 26 – Thanksgiving Holidays



Thanksgiving photos with Grandparents....

Grandparents have the opportunity to take photos with their grandchildren on Thursday, November 18<sup>th</sup> from 8:30 – 11. You may also purchase books for your grandchildren after the photo. Because of Covid restrictions, we will not have the traditional Grandparents Thanksgiving luncheon. Masks are required while on campus.

#### **Etiquette Class**



Students in etiquette class learned the art of appropriate table setting. Thanks to Sr. Rosalind for this special time and her efforts.

### SFX Playground

The playground at St. Francis Xavier survived beyond it's safety expectancy and is now being demolished by Mr. Goudeau. A new playground unit has been identified and we hope to have the old one replaced in a timely manner. A portion of the funds have been donated by the Josephites. Thanks to Fr. Ed and the Josephites. Thanks to Bishop Duca for donating funds from the Bishop's Appeal Fund. Thanks to those that have made a contribution towards a new playground. If you find it in your heart to make a donation towards a new playground, we would be most grateful.

## School Website: SFXBR.ORG PEBT Cards

The Office of Child Nutrition is responsible for PEBT cards. If you received a card and need the access number, please call 225-387-6421. If you need assistance with the PEBT cards, please call the Office of Child Nutrition.

#### From the Office of Child Nutrition

The Office of Child Nutrition is in need of workers. If you are interested, please call the Office of Child Nutrition at 225-387-6421.

#### **Substitutes Needed**

If you are interested in substituting as a classroom teacher, please call the school office at 225-387-6639.

God doesn't bless us to make us happy.

He blesses us to make us a blessing.

Warren Wiersbe



God doesn't bless us to make us happy.

He blesses us to make us a blessing.

...Warren Wiersbe





